
Empowering learners to succeed

SOCIAL SCIENCES FACULTY
Juniors have been busy creating their social action
projects. This is a project where they can work in
pairs or groups. Groups have created a social
action that aligns with their passion. For example,
animal rights, global warming awareness or
supporting those that are less fortunate. We had a
group of students head down to the Kiwi House to
interview Jo Russell about animal welfare and
look at the amazing things that the Kiwi House
does to support our kararehe. One group is
organising a toy drive, which is a project that will
be gifting toys for tamariki at Christmas.

Events Planner, our Junior Module, completed
their first event and hosted their water slide on
College grounds. This was a blast! Students have
requested  another water slide event. We would
like to thank the Wilson family for providing
resources.  

Today a large group of students are heading to the
Waikato Museum to visit the wharenui Harikoa.
This exhibition is an opportunity for our students
to get up close to view the crocheted neon
wharenui.  Photo with Lissi and Rudi the artists. 
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PATHWAYS NEWS
A small group of enthusiastic Year 10 tauira spent
Thursday touring the premises of The Lines
Company in Te Kūiti. Through workshops and
presentations they learnt about the critical, but
exciting mahi of maintaining our electricity
distribution network. Students were also
introduced to the variety of career opportunities
at TLC, including engineers, line mechanics,
electricians, accountants and project managers.


